
7. WEST LOTHIAN EARLY ADOPTER UPDATE

The Board considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
Martin Higgins, NHS Lothian providing an update on the progress of the
two whole system early adopter projects which focus on Type 2 Diabetes
and Mental Wellbeing. The report also provided details of the phase 1
funding application for community engagement work in Whitburn as part
of the Type 2 Diabetes project.

The Board was asked to :-

1. Note progress establishing core groups to deliver the early
adopters whole system work on Type 2 Diabetes and Wellbeing;

2. Note the application to the East Region Programme Board for
£10,000 “Discovery Phase” funding for the Type 2 Diabetes early
adopter programme; and

3. Recognise the importance of the CPP Board leadership role in
whole system working,

Decision

To note the contents of the report


